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Subject: ITU Regional Preparatory Meeting for Europe for the World Telecommunication 
Development Conference 2021 (WTDC-21), 18-19 January 2021 

Dear Ms Rimkevičienė, 

I would like to express my sincere thanks for the close cooperation and support you have provided in 
organizing and conducting the ITU Regional Preparatory Meeting for Europe (RPM-EUR) for the World 
Telecommunication Development Conference 2021 (WTDC-21), which took place remotely from 18 to 19 
January 2021. 

All participants and speakers were impressed by the excellent organization of this important event and its 
outcomes. I would like to thank you for your personal engagement, dedication and effective vice-
chairmanship of the RPM-EUR, thanks to which we were able to successfully launch a series of Regional 
Preparatory Meetings leading towards the WTDC-21.  

I take this opportunity to extend my invitation to you as the Vice-Chair of the RPM-EUR as well as Chair of the 
WTDC-21 Project Team of Com-ITU CEPT, to the upcoming Interregional Regional Meeting (IRM), that will be 
held virtually on 11 March 2021 from 12:00 to 15:00. IRM will offer an opportunity to present the outcomes 
of the RPM-EUR as well as provide an update of the status of preparations of CEPT towards the WTDC-21.  

We sincerely appreciate your recognition and support of the importance of international cooperation. 

I look forward to the continuation of our fruitful collaboration in the future. 

Yours sincerely, 

Doreen Bogdan-Martin 
Director 
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